
DRIVE THRU 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our personnel will be authorized to administer the flu vaccines to ages 9 and older. 

 

 We would like to thank Resurrection Medical Center for making the  

flu shot program possible. 

FEE 

 FREE TO RESIDENTS OF NORWOOD PARK TOWNSHIP, HARWOOD HEIGHTS, AND NORRIDGE.    

MUST HAVE ID 

Seniors- You must bring your Medicare Part B card 

 

LOCATIONS, DATES AND TIMES 

Drive-thru Flu Shots 

Thursday- October 3, 2024 

From 3:00 pm until 7:00 pm 

Walk-up Flu Shots at our Open House 

Saturday- October 5, 2024 

From noon until 3pm 

At the Norwood Park Fire Department, 7447 W. Lawrence Ave., Harwood Heights, IL 60706 

 

Flu Shots can be administered to you in your home if you are homebound: 

Monday, October 7th, 2024 

(Please call 708-867-5428 for an appointment) 

Flu shots will be administered until all vaccines are dispensed. 

ANY QUESTIONS CALL 708-867-5428  

FROM 8 A.M. TO 4:00 P.M.    Monday thru Friday 

 

 

 To speed up the process, please print and complete the forms prior to coming to the firehouse. 

Forms can be found on our website: www.norwoodparkfire.org 

Please have your arm assessable (wear short sleeves and have coat removed prior to arrival). 

 

http://www.norwoodparkfire.org/

